HAPPENING NOW: CRRUA is responding to a water main break in Sunland Park, NM that is
impacting residents in the area between Sea Pines Dr. and Silverado Dr., and St. Andrews Dr.
and Pinehurst Dr. Service should be resorted in approximately six-hours. Once service is
restored, water could appear discolored. Although the water is safe to consume, CRRUA
recommends waiting for it to clear before washing laundry. The discoloration should disappear
within 24 hours. If it does not, residents and businesses should flush all cold-water faucets in
the house for five minutes. (POSTED AT 3:53 on 07-17-2024.)



